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December 8, 2020 

5:30 PM 

 

Dear School Patrons: 

 

We have an increasing number of quarantines to report for Stroud Schools today involving many of our 

basketball team members in the Middle School and the High School. A primary reason for this increase in the 

number of quarantines is related to a change in the recommendations for individuals to be quarantined 

from the Oklahoma State Health Department. Briefly it expands a general guideline of six feet and fifteen 

minutes of contact to a much larger group in an indoor athletic environment.  

 

Certainly your judgment regarding on site attendance and virtual attendance is a day to day decision you may 

make in regard to your child. Our intention is to provide good information to you on a regular basis on which to 

make those decisions. 

 

The list of students and staff entering quarantine today is shown below: 

 

• KG-1 

• 3rd Grade-1 

• 6th Grade-16 

• 7th Grade-31 

• 8th Grade-28 

• 9th Grade-4 

• 10th Grade-5 

• 11th Grade-5 

• 12th Grade-4 

• High School Teachers-1  

• High School Staff Member-Positive Test 

• Middle School Teachers-2 

 

Note: 6th, 7th, 8th, 9th, 10th, 11th, and 12th Grade students added to the list today are related to 

positive tests identified in the Monday announcement and quarantined today due to the new 

guidelines for close contact in an indoor athletic environment. 

 

All parties being quarantined have been notified at this time. 

  

We believe our list of individuals is complete. If there are others that are identified we will make those contacts 

as soon as possible.  

 

 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 

Joe L. Van Tuyl 

Superintendent 


